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21 March 2020 
 
 
To: Alta Data Technologies (Alta) Customers and Distributors 
 
RE: Dodd-Frank Conflict Minerals Review 
 
 
 
The Dodd-Frank Wall Street Reform and Consumer Protection Act (“act”) was signed into 
law by on July 21, 2010.  For many Alta customers, Title XV and the "Disclosures on Conflict 
Minerals in or near the Democratic Republic of the Congo (DRC)" may apply.  
 
Per the law, public (not private) companies are required to survey their supply chains and 
report possible usage of certain conflict minerals.   
 
Alta is NOT a public company, but along with our suppliers, we have conducted an 
audit/review of components used in Alta products to aide our customers with their surveys. 
 
The materials we have identified as possible "conflict minerals" are gold and tin.  
 

• All Alta products contain gold (except cables) 

• Tin is used in subcomponents and solder of all products 
  
To the best of our knowledge, Alta is compliant with the act and other regulations 
concerning the sourcing of our raw materials from conflict areas.  
 
We will continue to monitor and analyze product components and work with our suppliers to 
maintain the compliance with the act.  
 
 
 
For further information, please contact the undersigned. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Richard Schuh 
CEO 
Alta Data Technologies, LLC 
4901 Rockaway Blvd., Bld A 
Rio Rancho, NM 87124 USA 
505-994-3111 x880 
rick.schuh@altadt.com 


